
Dear Residents, Family, and Friends, 

 In the last 24 hours, we have had one additional resident on Cherished Memories test positive 
and one employee. The employee had outside exposure, and no residents were considered close 
contact. This will extend our outbreak procedures for Cherished Memories to August 23rd.  

 Also, please remember that if you have tested positive for covid in the last 14 days, you are not 
allowed to visit. Additionally, any time you visit the facility and pass through a locked door, please make 
sure the door closes and latches before leaving it unattended. Some residents that should not leave the 
facility may try to take advantage of an open door. Please see the nurse if you have a question or 
concern about a resident leaving the unit.  

 Per the latest guidance, residents considered close contacts and aren’t up to date with all 
vaccine doses go into isolation for 10 days unless they have had 2 negative tests by day 8 and no 
symptoms. Reminder, up to date is defined as having received all doses or boosters that the person is 
eligible for. 1st booster is due 5 months after 2nd dose of a vaccine. 2nd booster is due 4 months after the 
1st booster.  

 Lastly, as a reminder, if you or your loved one wishes to receive a covid vaccine, we have 
consent forms at the front desk. Consent forms need to be completed and turned into the front desk by 
noon on Thursdays for me to submit to our pharmacy. On Fridays, they notify me of the day and time 
the following week that they will be here to give the vaccines. We only offer Moderna and any dose (1st, 
2nd, 1st booster, 2nd booster). You can receive Moderna if you’ve had J & J or completed the Pfizer series 
(2 doses). If you have only received one dose of Pfizer, the second dose must also be Pfizer.  

 If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out to me at 317-838-7070 
or by e-mail at cumberlandtrace-administrator@cardon.us.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Trei Barnett  

8/9/22 

mailto:cumberlandtrace-administrator@cardon.us

